MESSAGE FROM THE MERCER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

On behalf of the Commissioners of Mercer County, we’ve been asked to share the most recent info and press releases from the FCC regarding broadband coverage within Mercer County.  They ask that you share this info with your residents and community so that there is accurate representation within all areas of the County.  

There is a link to the broadband map in the 2nd link below for residents to plug in their address and see if in fact what is listed is a correct depiction of what’s available to them.  They should report any discrepancies so your municipality maintains accurate reporting for 911 funding.  

FCC Releases New National Broadband Maps | Federal Communications Commission

The New Broadband Maps Are Finally Here | Federal Communications Commission (fcc.gov)

Springfield Township and the Mercer County Commissioners appreciate your taking the time to review this important information.







